As a member of the           (Name of your Organization)          , I urge you to vote for the Transparency in Regulatory Analysis of Impacts on the Nation Act, H.R. 2401.  The U.S. EPA’s recent and proposed regulations on our nation’s power plants will directly affect jobs at coal-fired facilities.  It is simply not possible for many plants to comply with the rules in the time allowed by the EPA.  When those plants close, jobs will be lost.  I hope you will agree that our nation cannot afford to lose any more jobs. 

The EPA states that jobs will be created as utilities retrofit plants with new emissions controls. That’s true, but under the EPA’s schedule, those jobs won’t last long.  Under a better- coordinated and more comprehensive approach, any jobs created will be for a longer duration and will be more sustainable.  That’s a much better approach for workers and for our economy. 

I agree that we need to do more to clean our air and water, but the EPA’s regulations are not the right way to go.  These regulations will increase costs, destroy jobs and communities in which they are located, lessen grid reliability and affect our nation’s competitiveness, all for marginal environmental benefits.  We can achieve the same benefits if we take the time to study the impact of these rules and devise alternative, less-costly solutions.  The TRAIN Act will take us in that direction.  Please vote FOR the TRAIN Act. 

